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 Terara Times 

Positive Behaviour for Success 

 This week’s value is  

________ 

Congratulations to last week’s 

winners: 

_________ 

Great Work K/1! 
 
Wow! What a wonderful time 
K/1 had at Taronga Zoo last     
Friday!  
 
Our students were beautifully 
behaved and it was a treat 
watching them get so excited 
looking at the animals and      
enjoying new experiences. 
 
As I was thanking Mrs Walker 
and Bu on our return, it was     
remiss of me not to also make 
special mention of Mrs Ma-
zengarb who was not only a 
huge help on the day, but spent 
several weeks helping organize 
the excursion. Thank you Mrs 
Walker, Bu and Mrs Maze! 
 
A huge thank you also to all the 
parents and grandparents who 
came along for the day. It was 
wonderful sharing the day with 
you. I’m sure everyone slept 
well on Friday night! 
 
Kindergarten Orientation 
 
Tomorrow we hold the first of 
three orientation sessions for 
our 2015 kindergarten students. 
It’s always an exciting time for 
the children, parents and school 
staff.  
 
Next year’s kinder students will 
spend time in the K/1 room 
while parents will attend an     
information session and morning 
tea in the library from 9:30 - 
11:00.   
 
Any goodies for the morning tea 
from our current kinder families 
would be greatly appreciated! 

School Planning Workshop 
 
Last Tuesday evening I met 
with a group of parents to     
discuss our 2015-2017 school 
plan. The aim of the session 
was to provide a forum where 
frank and open dialogue could 
occur about the things we do 
well, things we could improve 
as a school community and   
areas to focus on in coming 
years. 
 
Thank you to those who came 
along and put forward          
suggestions. In coming weeks 
all families will have the         
opportunity to respond to a   
survey which will also be used 
to determine future directions. 
If you would like to talk to       
discuss your ideas in person 
please don’t hesitate to contact 
me.    
 
Country Fair Initial Meeting 
 
Next Tuesday 11th November 
we will be meeting in the 5/6 
room at 6:30pm for beginning 
talks about next year’s Country 
Fair. This will be followed by a 
P&C meeting. 
 
Come along and put forward 
your ideas! 
 
School Assembly 
 
There will be a school             
assembly tomorrow at 2:10pm 
in the hall. All welcome! 
   
Have a great week, 
Rod White 
Principal 
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Week 5, Term 4 

Monday 3rd November 
  

This Week: 

Tuesday 

 1/2 library 

 2015 Kinder Orientation Session 

 After School Sport 

Wednesday 

 Soccer Clinic 

Thursday 

 Scripture 

 Ice Cream Day 

 K/1 library 

Friday 

 Tuckshop 

 5/6 library 

 

Next Monday 10th November 

 Tuckshop 

 3/4 library 



Year 6 Fundraiser 
 
Our Year 6 students will be holding an Ice 
Cream Day this Thursday to raise funds for 
the Year 6 gift to the school. Ice creams are 
$3 each and can be paid for on the day.  

Uniform Orders  
 
If you would like to place a uniform order 
please ensure it is returned to school by 
next Friday 14th November (Week 6). 
 
Afternoon Sport 
 
Afternoon Sport commences tomorrow 
(Tuesday, Week 5) and will operate from 
3:10 - 4:10.  
 
Students who participated during Term 3 are            
included in the Term 4 program.   
 
End of Year Dinner 
 
A reminder to complete the slip below           
regarding our end of year gathering at   
Glendale’s, Pyree on 28th November! 
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TERARA TIMES                   (02) 44216034 

 

 

TERARA SCHOOL DINNER 

 

Yes! I/We will be attending the Terara School   

Dinner on 28th November! 

 

Number of adults ____________________ 

Family name _______________________ 

Signed____________________________  


